
 

 

Hello families, 

It is hard to believe that I am writing about our last lesson of the school 

year! Your children have grown so much and Mrs. Villone and I are so 

happy that we have a been able to share this time with them. They have 

made us so proud! 

Everyone loved making their Twinkle Twinkle Little Star project on Friday. 

Our theme this week will be Row, Row, Row Your Boat, and the project will 

be a shape boat. We will use a circle, triangles, and a rectangle to make a 

sailboat. Our birthday helper will be Henry, Happy Birthday Henry! 

Our end of the year celebration will be held on May 30th from 10:30 to 
11:30 am. This will be a family picnic and all are welcome. We will begin in 
the classroom promptly at 10:30. The children will sing a few of their 
favorite songs and they will receive a special certificate. After the 
ceremony, we will go outside for a picnic. You provide the food and drink 
for your family and we invite a few friends to bring a treat to share. If the 
weather is uncooperative then we will picnic in the gym. Do not forget to 
bring a blanket and feel free to drop your stuff outside before we begin. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Library has ended for the year so please take the time to look around your 

house for any unreturned books. Thank you! 

 

Mrs. Villone and I will see you Friday! 

Joan  

727-4488 

 

Important Dates 

May 30th – End of the year celebration 10:30-11:30 


